TECHNOLOGY DIRECTORSHIP
REPORT PREPARED FOR THE DECEMBER 2009 COUNCIL MEETING

Submitted by Jeff Van Winkie

1. Budget Request: Budget submitted for the next fiscal year is $2,700. Listsery costs
are budgeted administratively.
2. Use of Budgeted Funds: Newsletter costs are $140 per issue and web site
formatting costs for the Business Law Journal are approximately $75 per issue.
3. Next Scheduled Meeting of the Committee: Regular meetings are not scheduled.
4, Council Approval: None required.
5. Abcomplishm_ents Toward Committee Objectives: Monthly production of eNewsletter
continues
6. Meetings and Programs: Not applicable.
7. Publications: Monthly Newsletter
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